







Common Lane, Waverton Chester CH3 7QT Telephone (01244) 268985 www.waverton.cheshire.sch.uk Email: admin@waverton.cheshire.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mrs Carla Cartwright





Learning together; Achieving together.

Friday 5th September 2025

Dear Waverton Families,

Welcome back. It is lovely to see everyone after the summer break. I am sure the summer holidays have provided everyone with a well-deserved rest, and everyone has returned refreshed and ready for the year ahead.

Trees



Due to a wet spring followed by a dry summer, some tree branches have become brittle and unfortunately came down during the holiday period. In the interest of maintaining the safety of all members of our school community, we have cordoned off the affected area as a precautionary measure. Please ensure that younger children are kept away from the trees.

Water Bottle



Children may bring a named water bottle, with a sports top, to school for use during class time which contains water - no juice. This ensures that children remain properly hydrated throughout the school day, which is essential for their concentration and wellbeing. If your child brings a packed lunch, it should include a different drink.

Music lessons

This year music lessons taught by music for life will be taught to Year 4, 5 and 6. This term Year 6 will have guitar lessons.

Outdoor Learning

Outdoor learning will start next week (information to follow) The year 3 and 4 classes will have outdoor learning this half term and Years 5 and 6 following half term. They are very excited.

Have a good weekend. Mrs C Cartwright Headteacher